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March 27, 2017 
 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 

Re: Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, Inc. d/b/a “MetTel” 
Withdrawal of MetTel’s Tariff No. 3 Local Exchange 

 
Dear Secretary, 

 

Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, Inc. d/b/a MetTel (“MetTel”), transmits herewith its 
request to withdraw Local Exchange Services Tariff No. 3, pursuant to the provisions of 4 CSR 240-
28.070, effective May 1, 2017.  MetTel will replace its tariff with a publically available “Product Guide.”  
The Product Guide is available on MetTel’s public website via the following URL: 
http://www.mettel.net/tariffs.html. 
 
If you have any questions, or if I may provide you with any additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Barry Freedman, 
Regulatory Analyst 

 
 
 

 
cc: S. Sullivan, Vice President - Product Management and Regulatory Affairs 

http://www.mettel.net/tariffs.html

